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Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing in opposition to SB 767 as we need MORE choices in education, not 

less.  I know that the unions oppose Charter schools but the unions do not represent 

parents.  Parents should have the right to choose where their children are educated.  

Again we need MORE education choices for our children and one size does not fit all. 

 

Respectfully 


